
Public Meeting Regarding the Construction of New School 
at the Glen Brae Site and Consolidation of Schools
 
A public meeting will be held for families of students at Elizabeth Bagshaw and Sir Wilfrid Laurier on:

Wednesday April 11, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
Sir Wilfrid Laurier 
70 Albright Rd., Hamilton ON

 
This meeting will review school consolidation plans, as well as plans for ensuring a smooth transition of 
students that includes a staff-parent planning committee.

ZONE 1 
All Glen Echo and Glen Brae (Regular 
Track) students move to the new school 
on the Glen Brae site. Glen Echo School 
to be closed. Glen Brae School to be 
closed and demolished.
 
ZONE 2
All Sir Isaac Brock students move to the 
new school on the Glen Brae site. Sir 
Isaac Brock School to be closed.
 
ZONE 3
Sir Wilfrid Laurier students move to the 
new school on the Glen Brae site.
 
ZONE 4
Elizabeth Bagshaw students move to 
the new school on the Glen Brae site. 
Elizabeth Bagshaw School to be closed.

ZONE 5 
Elizabeth Bagshaw students move to 
Sir Wilfrid Laurier School. Elizabeth 
Bagshaw School to be closed.
 
ZONE 6 
Sir Wilfrid Laurier students remain at Sir 
Wilfrid Laurier School.

East Hamilton School 
Consolidation Plan


